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To members of the Eatonbrook Lake Association: 
 
It was great seeing so many enjoying the lake over the July 4th weekend - great boat 
parade, LED lights around the lake at dusk, and spectacular fireworks all topped off with 
picture perfect weather. Congratulations to Greg Johnston and family for being selected 
as winner of this year's boat parade. 
 
With summer in full swing, we wanted to provide an update on a change within the 
leadership team of the Eatonbrook Lake Association and upcoming lake events.   
 
Change in ELA Leadership 
 
Colleen McSweeney has served the Association tirelessly as Acting President since 
October, 2019. She has recently elected to return to her position as Vice President for 
personal reasons.  Donna Isbell has graciously accepted the role of Acting President 
until elections can be held at the Association meeting on August 28. Donna has served 
the Association as a Trustee since 2018 and was appointed Vice President by the 
Board when Colleen became Acting President in 2019,  We are grateful for the 
leadership Colleen has provided during these most unusual times and appreciate 
Donna's willingness to assume these additional responsibilities. 
 
ELA Picnic - Saturday, August 14 beginning at 1 p.m. 
 
This year's picnic will be held at the home of Heather and Scott Shyne, 2914 Hatch 
Lake Road on Saturday, August 14 beginning at 1 p.m.  Bring a dish to pass.  Hot dogs, 
rolls, condiments, and beverages will be provided. 
 
Association Meeting - Saturday, August 28 at 9 a.m. 
 
There will be an ELA Association meeting on Saturday, August 28 beginning promptly 
at 9 a.m. at the Erieville Fire House.  Given that we have been unable to meet in person 
for two years, we hope you will be able to join us.  An agenda will be provided closer to 
the meeting date.   
 
Even though the governor has lifted many of the COVID restrictions, we would ask that 
anyone who attends the meeting and has NOT been vaccinated, that you wear a mask 
while in the firehouse during the meeting. We also encourage social distancing as much 
as humanly possible. These precautions are still important to follow in order to keep 
everyone safe and healthy, especially with the COVID variants now emerging. 
 



In the meantime, consider how you might want to contribute to the Association.  We are 
particularly in need of individuals willing to serve on the ELA Board as Vice President or 
Trustees.  Volunteers are also needed for a number of tasks - large and small (i.e., 
organizing the boat parade or the annual picnic, setting up room for Association 
meetings, etc.). Interested?  Please contact one of the Board members listed below. 
 
Current ELA Board Members 
Donna Isbell, Acting President 
Colleen McSweeney, Vice President 
Amy Coulter, Treasurer 
Sarah Steele, Secretary 
Mike Gleason, Trustee 
Sarah Roy, Trustee 
 


